
WELCOME BACK, BEARS! THANK YOU, GNS PTA!

We are so excited to
have our wonderful

students and families
back at GNS for

what’s going to be an
amazing school year!
We had a great first
week and week two
will be even better! 

The staff would like
to thank the GNS
PTA for providing
such a lovely lunch
on Friday, August
30th! Our bellies
and hearts are full! 

IMPORTANT DATES

Grandparents’ Day - Friday, September 13th at 2 pm
Hispanic Heritage Month begin on Sunday, September 15th
Back to School Night - Thursday, September 19th from 5:30
pm to 7:30 pm
Perspectives with the Principal - Friday, September 27th at
9:45 am in the Media Center 

REMINDERS

Remember, student
sweaters must be

solid light blue, dark
blue, or white. No

logos, please. If you
aren’t sure, please

ask! 

Uniforms
Please ensure your

child comes to school
daily. Studies show
that students who
come to school do

better academically
and socially. 

Attendance
Breakfast and Lunch

are free for all
students daily! While
students can bring
food from home,
school meals are

available. 

Free Meals
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